
Green Class DecemberNews 

 
What We Are Learning Reminders/Events 

 

December 18th  

Santa picture money due back.  

 

December 24th  

Montessori Closes at 3:30 

 

December 25th  

Montessori Closed 

(Not Pro-rated) 

  

January 1st  

Montessori closed. 

(Not Pro-rated) 

 

December 16th 27th   

With the cold weather upon us please remember to 

dress your kiddos in warm clothes. Coats, hats, gloves, 

ect. If the wind chill is above 32 degrees we do go 

outside! I don’t want your babies to be cold so feel free 

to leave extra hats, mittens or coats here at school if 

you want too. You can place them in their cubbies if you 

want or inside the pockets of their coats.  

Also remember to label all the things!  

 

 

Merry Christmas! For the next two weeks we will be 

celebrating Christmas! With Christmas themed 

games, crafts, stories and songs. 

 

Color of the week: Red 

Sound of the week:  

Shape of the week: Star 

Cold Weather 


